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As always we could not have had such a fantastic year without 
our wonderful Network staff and leadership, our contract 
agencies Healthy Families Healthy Futures, Hinton Adult Learning 
Society and WJS Slave Lake, our fabulous stakeholders and  our 
clients and caregivers. Thank you for all your support.  

 

   

We have had a very busy year with the continuation of Covid, 
staff and leadership changes and many new opportunities. Most 
of these were already addressed in the first 3 newsletters. We 
would like to thank our staff and leadership for a very successful 
retreat this year. We were so fortunate to connect in person for a 
meeting, a strategic and operational review and a teambuilding 
workshop on October 28 and 29th at the Best Western in St Albert.  
Thanks to Network Manager, Donna Kristiansen, and art contest 
submissions we were able to create and distribute a beautiful and 
culturally respectful calendar to stakeholders in our region in 
December. Thanks to the bright young mind of Levi Kristiansen 
you can check us out on TiK ToK and Instagram. Thank you to the 
schools that have opened their doors to the WRaP 2.0 project. 

 

   

 

  
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Wishing you the happiest of Holidays and all the best in 2022. Please 
check us out at our various social media connection points: 

Network website - www.nwcfasd.ca 

Network Facebook -  https://www.facebook.com/nwcfasd  

Instagram – northwestcentralfasd 

Tik Tok - https://vm.tiktok.com/ZM87B3NnH/ 

WRaP 2.0 webpage and bolg - https://wrap2fasd.org/  
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